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The ladies of Toronto extend a cordial invitation to all niet-
bers and friends throughout the Western Division. It is also
earnestly hoped that friends from a greater distance may join
the gathering, as ample accommodation can be provided.

Ladies who expect to attend will kindly send names and ad-
dresses to Mrs. Thomas Kirkland, 402 Jarvis Street, Toronto,
who will provide homes for them during their stay in the city.

Certificates to travel at reduced rates will be furnished on
application to Mrs. Hugh Campbell, 194 Richmond Street W.,
Toronto.
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